PRESS RELEASE

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

WANTED: VOLUNTEER ORGANIZATIONS OF WEST MILFORD

The Township of West Milford plans to celebrate the 2009 VOLUNTEER NIGHT on April 21, 2010 at the Township Council Regular Meeting being held in the West Milford Town Hall, 1480 Union Valley Road, West Milford at 7:30 pm. The recipients of the 2009 Volunteer of the Year Award and the Mary B. Haase Lifetime Volunteer Award will be honored for their contributions to the community. In addition, representatives of Township civic, service and volunteer organizations are invited to make a brief presentation to the Township Council regarding their various activities and events. The Township of West Milford is providing all community groups the opportunity to be recognized for their volunteer efforts.

To register your volunteer organization for a presentation, please mail, fax (973) 728-2701, or deliver your **Volunteer Night Presentation Request Forms no later than April 9, 2010** to the West Milford town Hall, Office of Township Clerk. Forms were mailed to various organizations on file, but additional forms are available at the West Milford Town Hall in the Clerk's Office, the West Milford Public Library, and the Hillcrest Community Center.